
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Your Offering 
 

By 
 

PAR (Pre-Authorized Remittance) 

 

Today, most people enjoy the simplicity and convenience of electronic payments and a 
growing number of churches now offer the option of pre-authorized giving through 

automatic bank account deduction. Our Diocese can now provide this service for your 

parish family at a low cost. Our Pre-Authorized Offering Program can reduce your 
administrative overhead and help you regulate the flow of contributions.  

 
PAR offers; 
 

Peace of Mind for your Church Community; 
 

  Regular support of your church community in the amount that you choose. 
 

  Continual support of your church community when you are away. 
 

  Avoidance of nasty “catch-up” periods. 
 

  Can reduce the number of transactions through your bank account and associated  

service fees. 
 

 

Peace of Mind for your community; 
 

 Through the mission and outreach of your church community. 

 
 

Peace of Mind for your Church Administration; 
 

  Cash flow improves so that expenses can be dealt with on a more timely basis. 
 

  Reduction of paperwork and bookkeeping. 
 
For more information or to submit your authorization card please see your designated contact person, your 

Church Office, place your card on the offering plate, mail or contact the PAR Diocesan Administrator,  

Tammy Cummins, at 

1340 Cathedral Lane, Halifax NS  B3H 2Z1 (902) 406-8985   tcummins@nspeidiocese.ca 


